
 

 

               

 

 

 

 
CHURCH DIRECTORY PROOFS  

ARE POSTED ON BULLETIN BOARDS  

Please proof and if everything is correct, place a check 

mark beside your picture and beside your contact and 

birthday information.  Please write in any changes that 

need to be made.  Also, please help us by checking your 

family’s contact and birthday information.  Thank you. 

 

Here is the information to create a login for our church 

directory (we MUST have your email address in order for 

you to create a login): 

https://members.instantchurchdirectory.com/signup 
____________________________________________________ 

 

PASTOR APPRECIATION DAY    

        Sunday, May 21st 

We will receive a love offering 

on that day.   

     Thank you, Pastor Caroll and Sherrie, for all you do! 
____________________________________________________ 

Youth Caswell Week ● July 17 – 22 ● Cost $175.00 

Eddie Briery will be the speaker for the week.  See Jenks for 

details.  Rising 7th graders and up. 

____________________________________________________ 

             
 

SAVE the DATE for VBS ● June 19th – June 23rd 

See Lauren Jenkins if you would like to volunteer.   

*See Kelly Baker to volunteer in the kitchen.  Thank you. 

 

Ladies Prayer Breakfast 
Tuesday, May 16th ● 9:00 AM ● Beth’s Restaurant 

____________________________________________________ 

                 75 Plus Meeting  
DATE:  Tuesday, May 9, 2023     

TIME:  11:00 AM 
PLACE:  Family Life Center 

____________________________________________________ 

Graduation Sunday 
DATE: June 4th TIME:  10:30 AM 

Please sign up by Sunday, May 21st 

at: 

https://www.pbcmarshville.org/graduate-

sunday-2022/ if you would like to 

participate in our graduation service.   

Thank you. 
____________________________________________________ 

*VBS KITCHEN VOLUNTEERS 

VBS is coming soon in June and we need volunteers to 

help in the kitchen and to bring food.  If you can help in 

anyway, please contact Kelly Baker at 704-242-1185.  

Thank you to everyone willing to help.       

____________________________________________________ 

 

DATE:  Today   TIME:  11:30 AM    

PLACE:  Family Life Center 

____________________________________________________ 

AWANA CLOSING CEREMONY/ICE CREAM SOCIAL 

Sunday, May 21st at 6:00 PM in the sanctuary 

We invite our whole church family to join us and witness 

the Bible knowledge of our children and encourage their 

hard work.  Please join us!  Ice cream social in the Family 

Life Center following the ceremony.  Parents:  Children 

need to arrive by 5:30 PM.  Drop off in their classroom.  

 

 

 

            

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

     

     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5709 Philadelphia Church Road, Marshville, NC  28103 
 

Sanctuary, Office & Fellowship Hall:  704-624-5121 
 Family Life Center:  704-327-4200 

www.pbcmarshville.org             pbcmarshville@gmail.com 
Wi-Fi Information  

Network Name:  Philadelphia   ●   Password:  PBCJesus 

  R. Caroll Anthony, Pastor 
Jeff Jenkins, Youth Minister           Richard Taylor, Music Minister 
Linda Day, Pianist                                    Sheri Bradshaw, Secretary 

Melba Zimmerman, Organist & Treasurer 
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Our Lord’s Day           
Sunday, May 7, 2023 

_______________________________________________ 

Morning Worship 
Prelude                                                                                      Organist        
Call to Worship #2  
                        (Verses 1,3 & 4) “Holy, Holy, Holy”     Congregation 
Opening Prayer                                                                            Pastor 
Welcome & Announcements                                                    Pastor 
Children’s Sermon                                                                             
Greeting Time 
Hymn #4                       “To God Be the Glory”            Congregation            
Offering                                                Ushers 
Choir 
Scripture                              Psalm 19:7-14                                Pastor 
Sermon                     “Poison Verses Promises”                       Pastor 
Invitation #317                “Only Trust Him”                 Congregation 
Closing Prayer                                                                              Pastor  
____________________________________________________ 

 
Thank you for your generosity in giving 
to our “Finish the Task” Special Offering 
last week.  We received $41,405.00 last 
Sunday!  Updated total through May 3rd 
is $43,105.00!  

____________________________________________________ 
Deacon of the Week:  Chris Davis 

 Next Week:  Jeff Jenkins 
____________________________________________________ 
 

Stewardship/Enrollment Report for April 30, 2023 
 

Weekly Required:  $7,428.15; Weekly Received:  $6,442.00 

Requirement to Date:  $259,985.25 

Received to Date:  $253,725.83 
 

Sunday School Enrollment:  250; Present:  97 
 

Thank you for your faithfulness!   

 
Your presence today is a blessing.  Thank you for choosing to 
worship with us.  We pray your visit today meets your spiritual 
needs and you will choose to come again.  God bless you. 
___________________________________________________ 

Opportunities of the Week 
Sunday       
  9:30 AM  Sunday School 
10:30 AM  Worship 
11:30 AM  Awana Leader Luncheon 
  4:30 PM   Last Awana Class  
  5:00 PM   Youth 
 

Monday – Sunday Pastor Caroll & Sherrie on vacation 
 

Tuesday 
11:00 AM   75 Plus Meeting in FLC 
 

Wednesday  
  7:00 PM    No Adult Bible Study, Mission Friends,  
                     GAs in FLC, RAs, Youth, Girlfriends in  
                     Christ/Conference Room 
  8:00 PM    Choir Practice  
 

Next Sunday        Mother’s Day – No afternoon classes 
  9:30 AM  Sunday School 
10:30 AM  Worship 
____________________________________________________ 

 
Nursery Workers  

Today:  Sydney Tucker & Jana Turner, Kelsi 
Next Week:  No Nursery – Mother’s Day 

  

Children’s Church Ages 3 – 6 years old 
Today:  Ava Strawn & Sheri Bradshaw 

Next Week:  No CC-Mother’s Day 
 

Mission Friends 
This Week:  Lisa & Vanna; Snack - Luisa 

Next Week:  Michelle & Lisa; Snack-Ava 

PRAYER REQUESTS 
New: Ukraine, Robin Aldridge, Wayne Aldridge, Beth Atkinson, 
David Autry, Marie Autry, Clay Bowers, Wayne Conner (Sherrie 
Anthony’s brother), Carol Courtney, Helen Cox, Jeremy Carriker, 
Mike Davis, Linda Day, Jimmy Donahue, Loree Evans, Charlotte 
Claire Farmer (Jimmy & Kathy Farmer’s Granddaughter), Lavonne 
Floyd, Nancy Glidewell, Lane Haigler, Jennifer Helms, Nancy 
Helms, Billy Hendrick, Russell Hicks, Daniel Hill, Phyllis Hunter, 
Chris Jenkins, Joyce Kirkley, Billie Ann Lee, Mark Lowery, Donnie 
McClain, Newell Miller (Kelly Baker/Michelle Simpson’s Father), 
Sharon Mills, Edyn Moore, Brent Moser, Chuck Newland, Virginia 
Owens, Shirley Pope, Sharon Polston, Rick Pressley, Donnie Price, 
Mike Rollins (Sheree Jenkins’ brother) Laura Sims, Ona Ruth 
Smith, Mary Taylor, Dylan Wallace, Willie Watts (Candie Porter’s 
Father)   
Sympathy:  Margaret Lavonne Faulkner Family (Jerry Rollins’ 
cousin) 
On Going: Alisha Crain, Joyce Faircloth, Marty Griffin, Bill 
Johnson, Bill McLaurin, Libby Moore, Nellie Moore, Mavis Moree, 
Wilma Parker, Robbie Plyler, Elaine Price, Shirley Rorie, Joanne 
Smith, Ashtin Stutts, Estelle Sullivan, Brent Vaughn.  
Military:  David Booth, Devin Phillips, Colton Rutledge, Mark 
Thomas 
Luna Rollins c/o White Oak of Lancaster, Room #214-B  
253 Craig Manor Road, Lancaster, SC  29720-6531 
____________________________________________________ 

THANK YOU 
On behalf of everyone associated with our Youth, I want to say 
THANK YOU to all those that helped with our Fish Fry.  With it 
being several years since our last one, we all were blown away 
with the participation to make it a success.  I can’t possibly thank 
everyone that helped in this short space, just know that without 
you we couldn’t have done it.  As always, I am surrounded by a 
committee that loves to see our church have fun and fellowship 
together.  Mindy, Chris, Lauren, Kim and Nick have always done 
the little things needed to make it be successful.  We raised close 
to $4,000.00.  With that, we will be giving our tithes from the 
proceeds to the Building Fund.  Thanks again for all your support.  
                                                                                                      Jenks 


